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October 25, 2024 
 

TO:    All Members of the Board of Regents  
RE:      APAC November 2024 Report 
SUBMITTED BY: Tony Burt, APAC Chair 
 
 
APAC is pleased to report the following: 
 

• APAC kicked off the fall strong and held meetings in September, October 
and November.   

o September – Introductions and kick off 
o October – HRS Open Enrollment and Benefits update 
o November – WA State Productivity Board / Employee Incentive 

Program 
 

• WSU Leadership Meetings – Scheduled regular meetings with senior WSU 
leadership to discuss issues impacting AP employees 
 

• University Ombudsman Interviews – APAC was invited to participate in 
interviews with candidates to fill a vacant Ombudsman position.  Members 
from APAC met with the candidates in October. 
 

• Professional Development and Events committee has been quite busy. 
o Recruiting and Awareness events being held on each campus 
o Monthly photo competition – Each month will have a theme to 

capture fun and engaging photos that represent life at WSU. 
o Seek out monthly speakers / presentations to increase awareness of 

events, resources and functions within the WSU community. 
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